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      No: CHQ/AIGETOA/296




                Dated: 19th Oct 2010

To, 

The GM (CA)


BSNL CO, New Delhi

Sub:
Regarding 30% superannuation benefit & EPF issue as resolved in agenda meeting under chairmanship of CMD BSNL

Reference:  1-Record of the agenda meeting held on 25/02/2010 issued on 22nd April 2010.

               2 -Record of the agenda meeting held on 03/09/2010 issued on 21st Sep 2010.


 Respected Madam,


Kindly refer above reference records of the meeting with respect to issues cited under subject.

1. Regarding 30% superannuation benefit: kindly refer to the record of the meeting under reference wherein it has been agreed that decision will be taken based on finding of the GM (Legal). After that clarification from BSNL was sought from DPE whether EL encashment is part of superannuation benefits. Now DPE has clarified on dated 24th Sep 2010 (Copy attached) that EL encashment is not a part of superannuation benefit. I hope your good office is working positively to resolve the issue keeping in view the future security of direct recruit executives of BSNL.
2. Regarding EPF issue: Kindly refer to the record of the meeting mentioned under reference wherein it was agreed that legal provision will be examined by Sr. GM (Legal) related to contribution for the past period and then liberal view will be taken. I hope that the findings of Sr.GM (Legal) regarding the matter must have been communicated to you by now and we are expecting final resolution at the earliest. It was also agreed that you will examine w.r.t. infrastructure and other requirement for centralization of the EPF account and will put up to the same to management for decision. I hope your kind must have worked out the strategy by now and may have already submitted the same keeping in view the seriousness and length of pendency of the issue.
This association is fully confident that your kind will put your best efforts considering the importance of the meetings held under the chairmanship of head of this company to maintain good employee employer relationship and to ensure justice to a deprived lot.

Regards,

  (R P Shahu)

Attachment: as mentioned  

Copy to: 

1. Shri Gopal Das , CMD BSNL for kind information please.
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